
2021  Strata  Schemes  Review
Tabled in NSW Parliament
Earlier this year Warwick van Ede, specialist strata lawyer
and member of the Property Law Committee of the Law Society of
NSW invited you to participate in the process of review of the
current strata legislation in NSW as part of the statutory
review process.

Over 2,300 online survey responses were received and over 200
submissions  filed  through  the  NSW  Government’s  website  in
relation to the statutory review.

The report on the outcome of the statutory review was finally
tabled in the NSW Parliament on Monday 29 November 2021.  In
total 37 recommendations were made in relation to proposed
amendments to the Strata Schemes Development Act 2015, and 102
recommendations were made in relation to the Strata Schemes
Management Act 2015.

The key recommendations of the Strata Schemes Development Act
and Strata Schemes Management Act can be found here  2021
Strata Review Tabled in NSW Parliament – Key findings

For all NSW strata legal advice including by-laws, building
defects and levy collections contact us here or call 02 9562
1266, we’re happy to assist.
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